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Tuesday September 11, 2018 
 
 
Members of the Community and Protective Services Committee 
 
Re: Parking Permit – Overnight Parking for Health Care Workers 
 
It has come to our attention that community health care workers, including nurses for the Victorian Order 
of Nurses and other agencies, receive parking tickets while working in the community delivering home 
care to cancer patients, palliative care patients and many others. Sometimes, in these situations, the only 
available parking is on-street. Given that most of the patients receiving this care are elderly, and many 
are without internet services, we would like the city to find a way to exempt these health care workers 
from the requirement for overnight parking permits.  
We request that the following recommendation be supported: 
“The Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to report back with respect to the feasibility of an exemption 
from the overnight parking restrictions for health care workers delivering health care in our community.” 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 

     
 
Maureen Cassidy     Tanya Park 
Councillor, Ward 5     Councillor, Ward 13 
 
 
 


